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Dear Slr,v

: With reference to my letter of the 10th ultimo.
respecting the Steam Trawlers "DALE CASTLE" and "SWANSEA CASTLE",

and to the entry in Liverpool GQuarterly Ritn. 4 for last month

rezarding the trawler "AMROTH CASTLE", I think i well to enclose

for your information and guidaence a copy of a letter today

- received from the Owners in regard to these cases.

Yours falthfully,

The Secretary,
LIVERPOOL.
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